
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 3rd February 2021 

 
 

 
Dear parents and carers of Hawthorn class, 
 
 
Your child’s class teacher, Mrs Rose, is still unwell. Hawthorn class children will continue to join 
Rowan and Lime class for their daily Google Meets and live teaching sessions. On Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday mornings, the children will join Miss Powell and Rowan class. On 
Thursday and Friday mornings, they will join Miss Patel and Lime class. From tomorrow, 
Hawthorn class end of day Meets at 2:15pm will be taken by Mrs Whiting. Please use 
the code CYPHAWTHORN. This information will also appear on the class blog. This, we 
hope, will help the class feel more cohesive and help to encourage engagement while Ms Rose is 
convalescing.  
 
Daily work for Hawthorn will still be posted on their class blog by the Year 4 team; children should 
continue to post completed work there for their teachers and their classmates to see. The class 
blog will, at present, still be monitored daily by Mrs Rose. 
 
We hope that Mrs Rose will be able re-join the class soon. 
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact me through the school office. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N. Carpenter 
Head of School (Upper) 
 


